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EXECUTIVE DECISION REPORT 

 

PROPOSED 20MPH ZONE – ROWLATTS HILL AREA 

STAGE 2 CONSULTATIONS 

 

D.1 The outcomes from the Stage 2 Consultation, together with responses as 
appropriate, are shown below. 

 

STAGE 2 CONSULTATIONS 

Frontages 

Residents See Paragraphs D.2 – D.3. 

 

D.2 1711 letters, plans and response forms were delivered to all properties within 
the proposed 20mph Zone for the Rowlatts Hill Area. 180 replies were received 
which represents a 11% response rate. 

140 (78%) were in favour of the 20mph speed limit and 37 (21%) were against.  
There were also 3 (2%) responses of ‘Don’t know’. This shows considerable 
public support for the introduction of the 20mph speed limit. 

123 (69%) were in favour of the proposed traffic calming measures and 46 
(26%) were against. There were also 8 (4%) response of ‘Don’t know’ and 2 
(1%) were left blank. This shows there is also public support for the traffic 
calming proposals for the area. 

D.3 2 responses from outside the consultation area were received through 
consultation on the City Council’s website. 

A detailed breakdown of responses is shown as Appendix E. 

 
  


